
 
From: Tom Bardo [mailto:Tom.Bardo@nelsonmullins.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 11:03 AM 
To: Jeanette Spriggs <Jeanette.Spriggs@fcc.gov> 
Subject: RE: SES-TC-20110225-00219 consummated 
 
Dear Ms. Spriggs—Thank you very much for updating the consummation status.  As I reviewed the 
updated IBFS profile, I noted that the status date is listed as 09/23/2010, which was the consummation 
date reported in the 09/27/2011 consummation notice letter.  However, the 09/23/2010 consummation 
date was a typographical error.  The correct consummation date for this pro forma transfer was 
09/23/2011.  Is it possible to update the status date to reflect the correct consummation date of 
09/23/2011?  Many thanks for your continuing assistance.  Best regards Tom Bardo 
 
Thomas F. Bardo 
Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough LLP 
101 Constitution Avenue, NW, Suite 900 
Washington, DC  20001 
tel (202) 712-2817 
fax (202) 712-2839 
tom.bardo@nelsonmullins.com 

 
From: Jeanette Spriggs [mailto:Jeanette.Spriggs@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 10:13 AM 

To: Tom Bardo 
Cc: Jeanette Spriggs 

Subject: SES-TC-20110225-00219 consummated 

 
Mr. Bardo, 
 
The transferee’s name was changed to Liberty Media Corporation as requested in the letter dated 
9/23/2011, under FRN 0011487238.  You are aware that the licensee’s name does not change after the 
consummation of a transfer of control.  So the license remains in the name of  STARZ Entertainment, 
LLC. 
 
Thanks. 
Jeanette 

Confidentiality Notice 

This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This 

communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential or otherwise 

legally exempt from disclosure. 

If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or 

disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please 

notify the sender immediately either by phone (800-237-2000) or reply to this e-mail and delete 

all copies of this message. 
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